
QUESTION ON NOTICE 

No. 92 

asked on Wednesday, 15 February 2017 

MR J KRAUSE ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EMPLOYMENT AND INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS, MINISTER FOR RACING AND MINISTER FOR MULTICULTURAL 
AFFAIRS (HON G GRACE)— 

QUESTION: 

Will the Minister advise the amount of race information fees received in 2013-14, 
2014-15, and 2015-16 (reported separately) and the forecasted receipt for 2016-17? 

ANSWER: 

Racing Queensland has advised: 

(a) Race information fees received by Racing Queensland in 2013-14, 2014-15 
and 2015-16 were as follows: 

Financial year Gross Fees received 
2013-14 $43.8 million 
2014-15 $54.8 million 
2015-16 $59.6 million 

(b) Gross race information fees forecast for 2016-17 is between $72 million and 
$74 million. This forecast takes into account new race information fees that 
were introduced on 1 January 2017. 
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